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From: Sandy Nargi <sandynargi@mac.com>

Sent: : Monday, July 6, 2020 4:41 PM

To: sbcob; Williams, Das; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan; Lavagnino, Steve; Adam, Peter
Subject: ' Grand Jury Report Findings and Recommendations

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Board of Supervisors:

We are residents of Carpinteria and members of Concerned Carpinterians, and we have been negatively impacted by the
odor issues of cannabis farming in our town. Our pleas for help have been unheard in our written correspondence and
our attendance at County Supervisors meetings. Please address the findings and issues discovered by the Grand Jury in
their extensive investigation. This is your opportunity to install sensible controls for cannabis. Our County is depending
on you and need you to be the representatives we had believed in when you were voted into office.

Sincerely,

Mario & Sandra Nargi
805.220.6570



